Subject: Re-Opening of Stumer Rd and Enchantment Rd.

From: Penny Alderman

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 6:29 AM

To: Mayor's Office Group

Subject: Re-Opening of Stumer Rd and Enchantment Rd.

Mayor Kooiker:

It has been brought to our attention that some residents are wanting to take down the barriers at the intersection of

Stumer Road and Enchantment Road.
We are extremely concerned about this proposition. Closing Stumer Road was a stipulation of Wal-Mart being built
based upon the extremely heavy traffic, public nuisance with vehicles, littering, and in our specific case — people driving

across our lawn.

We highly object to taking down these barriers —and in fact, feel that the city assured us that would not happen. How
can they go back and consider opening it for residents who do not live directly along the route being discussed? If this is
opened — our neighborhood {our backyard) becomes center in a high traffic commercial development.

What can we do to make sure that this does not happen?

Penny Alderman
303 Enchantment Rd.
Rapid City, SD 57701



